
 

 

 

Subject: Termination of Employment 

Date: 13th August 2024 

 

To: 

Ms. Rubi Deka   

Guwhati, Assam 

 

Dear Ms. Rubi Deka, 

 

I regret to inform you that your employment with CLC, B. Borooah College in association with 

Global Education & Technoworld, is hereby terminated with immediate effect, effective 13th of 

August 2024. 

 

This decision has been taken following a serious incident caused by your actions, which have 

unfortunately resulted in significant inconvenience and distress to our valued stakeholders. 

Despite multiple attempts to reach out to you for an explanation, you have not responded to 

my calls or made any effort to communicate regarding the matter. 

 

As the Chairman and Managing Director, it is my duty to ensure that our organization 

upholds the highest standards of professionalism, respect, and compliance with all 

regulations. Your conduct, unfortunately, did not meet these standards, and I am compelled 

to take this action to prevent any further harm to the reputation of our institution. 

 

 As our classes continued until May 2024, your salary has been paid in full up to that month. 

After you verbally resigned and sought other opportunities, we also paid 50% of your June 

2024 salary. Therefore, no further salary is pending from our end. 

 

I sincerely wish you all the best in your future endeavours. 

 

                                                                                                 Yours sincerely,   

                                                                                           

   

                                                                                              Nazir Hossain Mollah 

                                                                                         Chairman & Chief Managing Director 

                                                                                            Global Education & Technoworld 


